
Christmas Nativity Play 

There are still a few DVD’s of the 

Christmas Nativity Play to pick up. 

Please ask Mrs Kossowicz if you 

ordered one. (They are £5) 

Well done to all the children, they 

sang and performed so well. 

Happy New Year! 
 

Classroom Connect 

Please come to our next Classroom 

Connect sessions on the 7th  and 8th 

of February after school. An 

opportunity to visit the classroom 

and look at your children’s work. 

7th February for Year 2, 4 and 6 

8th February for Year 1, 3 and 5 

Carousel 

You should have received a text 

message if your child needs to bring 

any equipment or clothing for 

Tuesday Carousel activities. If you 

are not sure please check with the 

office or your child’s teacher. 
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Parents Evenings 

These will be held on the 28th February 

and 1st of March after school. You will 

be asked in the week before to make a 

10 minute  appointment with your 

child’s teacher at a time convenient to 

you. 

Many thanks 

Dates to Remember - 

9th Jan—Swim and Gym starts for years 4,5,6 

9th Jan—Carousel starts 

10th Jan—Height and weight for Reception 

15th Jan—Cluster High 5 Tournament 

17th Jan—Design Technology at Gresham's for Year 5 

18th Jan — Special Paddington Lunch (Please book) 

18th Jan— After school Drama Club starts 

18th Jan —Whole School ‘British Values’ Presentation 

22nd Jan—Cross Country at Holt Hall 

29th Jan- Cluster Tri Golf tournament 

30th Jan—Swimming gala at North Walsham 

1st Feb—Digital Leaders trip to The Apple Store, Norwich 

5th Feb—After school Book Club (Jet) 

7th & 8th Feb—Classroom Connect 

12th—16th Feb—Half term 

19th Feb—After School Book Club (Jet) 

20th Feb—Football Club starts 

21st Feb—Year 4 Cycling course 

 

Please check the weekly calendar on the website for 

changes and updates. 

 

Safeguarding Measures 

Next week we are having an entry 

system fitted to the front door so that 

we know who is arriving on site and 

to ensure that visitors and deliveries 

arrive through the front door and 

sign in correctly. Over the next few 

weeks there will then be a fence 

installed  to ensure that visitors are 

directed to the front door and don’t 

go round to the side entrance. This 

will also mean that children will not 

have access to the front gate at play 

times. 

The front door will be opened at 

8.30 for drop  off and 3.10 for pick 

up.  

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 

Reports 

Please remember to return the report 

slip to confirm you have received the 

report with any comments you have, 

especially related to the new format. 

Please be aware that all curriculum 

subjects will be reported on in the 

Summer term. As you know we do 

value these subjects just as much as 

maths and English but we wanted to 

make the report more succinct and to 

include academic targets.  


